August 20, 2013

To: Jason Kemler, Athletic Director Brethren High School Athletic Department Brethren High School 4400 North High Bridge Road Brethren, MI 49619

Jason:

Once again, we appreciate the hospitality of Brethren High School for the 2013 edition of the North Camp. Enclosed you will find a donation/fund addition for the use of the facility from the past summer. The breakdown is as follows:

132 runners 29 staff Total participants=161

161x \$1.25 per day=\$201.25 for 7 day use

Total enclosed=\$1408.75

Thank you again and we hope this helps in your upcoming funding for your athletic program.

Marshall Sellers

Paavos

Cc: Marlen Cordes